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Eckoff, Michael

From: Jennifer Stirk <jstirk@volusia.org>
Sent: Tuesday, January 18, 2022 4:39 PM
To: Melton, Dale; Eckoff, Michael
Cc: Regina Montgomery
Subject: Re: Tomoka Farms Road Landfill WACs ID 27540

EXTERNAL MESSAGE 
This email originated outside of DEP. Please use caution when opening attachments, clicking links, or responding to this 

email. 

Due to staffing issues we were not able to complete the road project last week.  We will continue working on it this 
week.  Please let me know if you need additional information. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Jennifer R. Stirk 
Environmental Specialist III 
Volusia County Solid Waste Division 
phone: 386-947-2952 
fax: 386-947-2955 
 
 
 
Dale and Michael, 
 
The reason for this email is to let FDEP know that we will have two working faces on our Class I cell this week while we 
establish a new haul road to the cell.  Please let me know if you have any questions or need additional information. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Jennifer R. Stirk 
Environmental Specialist III 
Volusia County Solid Waste Division 
phone: 386-947-2952 
fax: 386-947-2955 


